
                     
 

            

 

Dear Parent/ Carer                                                                 27th January 2023 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

I would like to confirm that Spilsby Playgroup will still be open on Wednesday 1st 

February 2023. The school will be closed due to strike action; however, we are open. 

Please note, we will remain open on any future strike days if the school closes during 

term time. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Playgroup closes for half term on Friday 10th February 

Reopens Monday 20th February. 

 

Newsletters 

To keep you updated we are now posting monthly newsletters on our website, so if you 

miss any information, want to  keep up to date with playgroup messages, events and 

activities or forget the term dates, please go to Letters Home | Spilsby Playgroup 

(spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk) Each newsletter contains an activity you could try at 

home too following on from activities the children have taken part in recently. 

 

Curriculum updates and activities 

Claire will be posting, via Tapestry, the curriculum plan for each following two/three 

weeks. This will allow you to see the sort of learning activities and themes your child will 

be joining in with each session they are in playgroup. Claire has added song sheets too! 

Have a practise at home, they are always good fun.  

Via your Tapestry account, let us know how they go. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Paula 

 

P. Maycock 

Owner/ Manager 

Spilsby Playgroup 

      Spilsby Playgroup 

C/O Spilsby Primary School 
Woodlands Avenue 

Spilsby, Lincolnshire, PE23 5EP 

Tel: 07747 888350 

email: spilsbyplaygroup@gmail.com 
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